HB 2401 -- Elevator Safety Board and Elevator Inspections
Sponsor: Sander

This bill changes the membership of the Elevator Safety Board
within the Department of Public Safety by requiring that one of
the two members representing building officials be from a first
classification county.

The bill also repeals a provision exempting certain elevator
devices from inspection.



